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Edith R. Bullock Prize for Excellence Goes to Longtime Educator 

 
The University of Alaska Foundation has announced that Dana 
Thomas, UA System vice president for Academic Affairs and 
Research and a 30-plus year statistics faculty member at the 
University of Alaska Fairbanks, has been selected the 2014 
recipient of the Edith R. Bullock Prize.  

The prestigious title includes a cash award, and is the single 
largest award presented by the Foundation’s Board of Trustees 
each year.  

“Dana’s reputation for collaboration has earned him respect and 
admiration both inside and outside the university. His leadership in 
the area of improving service to students has been extraordinary,” 
said Foundation Chair Susan Anderson of Anchorage. “Dana’s 
many years of above-and-beyond dedication to the University of 
Alaska make him a deserving candidate for this award. Ms. 

Bullock would have undoubtedly admired him.”  

Born and raised in Fairbanks and an alumnus of the UAF Biology program, Dana Thomas returned 
home to develop a statistics program at UAF in 1981 after completing his graduate work in Oregon.  

He served six years as chair of UAF's Department of Mathematics and Statistics. He received the 
Emil Usibelli Distinguished Teaching Award in 2005. While on faculty at UAF, he arranged United 
States Agency for International Development contracts to work two years in the Republic of Yemen 
facilitating a national survey of agriculture and two years in the Sultanate of Oman, improving 
fisheries statistics operations there.  

From 2006 to 2012, Thomas served as UAF's vice provost and accreditation liaison officer, and he 
has served as an institutional accreditation evaluator of other institutions for the 
Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities.  

While serving in his current role as the chief academic officer for the UA System, Thomas has 




